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Car wash & Bake Sale Fundraiser was a SUCCESS!
Thank you to all our volunteers & supporters!!
Especially, Dutch Oil for letting us use their space and water.

In case you haven’t heard
Project Graduation has been a tradition that allows graduating seniors to
celebrate their accomplishment in a secure and substance-free event. It
serves as a memorable send-off for all graduating seniors. This event is
made possible by our Board, volunteers, our community, and A LOT of
fundraising! Let’s make Project Grad 2025 a SUCCESS!

Looking for Sponsors! Next Project Grad Meeting
Do you own a business or work for one that
gives back to their community? We are
looking for 2025 Sponsors and other
donations that can be raffled off.  Please
reach out to NHRHSPG@gmail.com to see
how you can help.

 Tuesday, October  22nd at 6:00 pm
@ NHRHS in Room 148
All are welcome!


